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I am opposed to this blanket rewrite of Oregon state firearms laws currently known as 

SB 348. I object not only to the content but also the nefarious manner it is being 

rushed forward. The curtailment of citizen input and participation in the process is a 

violation of every standard of fair and open government.  


